
 

 

 
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Cooper 
North End Avenue 

North End 
Portsmouth 

PO2 8NW 
Tel: (023) 9266 1192 
Fax: (023) 9266 6937 

JC/jfh 
 
16 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent 
 
National Tutoring Programme (NTP) 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Government has given our school a designated amount of 
money to provide specialised small group tuition for selected pupils.  This will take place after 
school from 3.15 – 4.00 pm, twice each week starting next week until the Autumn Half Term. 
 
The children chosen will enjoy a drink and a biscuit before reading and practising their phonics in 
groups of twos and threes.  It will be a perfect opportunity to devote quality time with an adult 
who knows them well and who can support their learning. 

 
___________________________ has been chosen and will be supported by __________________ 
 
on ______________________ and ______________________ each week. 
 
If you would like your child to take up this special offer, free of charge, please complete the slip 
below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J Cooper 
Headteacher  
 

 
National Tutoring Programme (NTP) 

 
 
I give permission for …………………………………………………… Class …………………………………………… to  
 
attend the NTP club on …………………………………………… and  ……………………………………..………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. (Parent) ………………………………………..…… (Date) 

Please return the slip to the school office – thank you. 


